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May 21, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Adams County Names New Finance Director
Ben Dahlman, 16-year veteran of Adams County, takes over leadership role

County Manager Todd Leopold announced today that Ben Dahlman has been selected as the new
director of the Adams County Finance Department.

Dahlman has worked for the county for 16 years. He has served in numerous roles, including 
senior budget analyst, budget manager, assistant finance director, and now finance director.

“Dahlman was part of the team that has consistently received the Distinguished Budget Award 
and the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting,” said Leopold. “The 
county has received this recognition for more than 20 years. We are confident Dahlman is 
capable of continuing that strong tradition and providing dynamic leadership in his new role.”  

Dahlman holds a Bachelor’s degree from the University of Colorado at Denver and a Master’s 
degree in Business Administration from Regis University with an emphasis in Accounting and 
Finance. He is also a Certified Public Finance Officer.  
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